
Notifications of Looked After Children placed within BHCC by OLAs 
 
 

 Is the child found on Carefirst? 
 

YES                          NO 

Inform ACAS Team Manager 
(currently – Karen Attalla) by 
emailing her directly. 
 
In addition: 

- input extra info on Carefirst 
(eg. LAC placement details, 
education details etc) as a 
Warning 

- add Professional Relationship 
(placing Authority) 

Consider inputting details on Carefirst 
(see the Guidance) 

 
Is the form complete? 

YES                                    NO 

Input details on 
Carefirst  
(Warning, 
Professional 
Relationship) 

Input the info that we 
have. 
 
In addition: 
- return the form to the 
placing Authority with a 
request for missing details 
- record on a Register of 
returned notifications  
(when the form is 
returned, delete from the 
register and add the 
missing details on 
Carefirst) 

If the entry for OLA does not exist within Carefirst after your search –  
log in a Carefirst request with Service Desk Online, providing the OLA 
details (including address of the Head Office and tel number) 
 

When we receive a notification that a child is NO LONGER placed within 
BHCC, we need to: 

- end the Warning entry  
- end Relationship to a placing Authority 

(see the Guidance) 

If we get a response from OLAs that we should use a different (secure) 
email for such notifications, please update this in the List of OLAs (Excel 
document).  


